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—Original Message-----
From: Walsh, Wendy
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2004 1:22 PM
To: 'Kevin Lewis1

Subject: RE: postpone C14-04-0060

Dear Mr. Lewis,

Thank you for submitting a timely postponement request I will ensure this e-mail is forwarded to the City Council,
the applicant, and Ms. Alice Glasco and Mr. Greg Guernsey of the Neighborhood Planning and Zoning
Department.

Sincerely,
Wendy Walsh
974-7719

—Original Message
From: Kevin Lewis [mailto:klewis@wholeearthprovislon.com]
Sent: Wednesday, August 04, 2004 12:46 PM
To: Walsh, Wendy
Cc: Bryan King; Carol Gibbs; Lorraine Atherton
Subject: postpone C14-04-0060

To Wendy Walsh, City of Austin

Regarding Walgreens case # C14-04-0060,2409 South Lamar Blvd. and 0 Biu ebon net Lane

I am the president of the South Lamar Neighborhood Association, the relevant organization for the above
case. Please accept our request for postponement. This would be our first posponement request on this
case. We are only requesting one week, but since Council is not meeting Aug. 19, we would expect it to be
heard Aug. 26. At the applicant's request this had been postponed to Aug. 12.

Due to the applicant's more in-depth questioning of our support information, we need another week to
further research our presentation. Also, we want the chance to discuss this further with the membership at
our regularly scheduled general meeting Aug. 19. Also, I have a previously scheduled, required, business
obligation out of town Aug. 12.

Please email orcall to let me know you have received this request. Also please contact me immediately if
you have any questions or there is any problem.

I appreciate your help.

Best regards,

Kevin Lewis
President

South Lamar Neigborhood Association
22131 va Lane
512-627-6898 cell


